DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE **WASHINGTON DC**



Office Of The Assistant Secretary

7 May 2001

SAF/AQC 1060 Air Force Pentagon Washington DC 20330-1060

Mr. Richard Busch, II Partner Faegre & Benson, LLP 2500 Republic Plaza 370 17th Street Denver, CO 80202-1370

Dear Mr Busch

On behalf of Mrs. Darleen Druyun and the Air Force acquisition community, I want to thank you for addressing the attendees of our Air Force ADR Conference. Your discussion on how business driven dispute resolution changes legal services was particularly interesting and informative for the attendees and made a significant contribution to a successful conference. The following are representative of the overwhelmingly positive feedback we have received on your presentation:

"Informative and insightful"

"Consistently good information"

"Provided great 'behind the legal curtain' insight"

Thank you again for an outstanding presentation.

Sincerely

BARRY S. WILSON, Colonel, USAF Chief, Contracting Action Group Deputy Assistant Secretary

(Contracting)

Assistant Secretary (Acquisition)